
As we enter this autumn season, I would like
to pause to express my continued thanks and
gratitude for the job that you do everyday. 
 Your professionalism and perseverance
during yet another new transition back into
our schools and classrooms has benefitted
our students and families both academically
and social-emotionally.  Our members
continue to serve the City of Poughkeepsie's
young people even as  challenges and
obstacles arise.  At our recent NYSUT Ed13/14
meeting, Director Matt Haynes shared his
sincere thanks for the incredible work you all
do on a daily basis.  My team and I share
these sentiments. It's an honor to work with
all of you.  Together we will continue to
support our PCSD students through
education and community engagement.  Stay
involved. Stay connected.  Stay strong.  
                                      

Poughkeepsie Public School
Teachers' Association

Stay Connected!
@ppstapride
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PPSTA is located at:
40 Garden Street, Suite 207

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
845.471.3376

FAX 845.471.6793

Office Secretary: Olga Mirabilio
officesecretary@ppsta.org

Hours: M-F 8AM - 12 PM

Thank you for all that you do!

 Your President, Kim Popken
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Welcome
P P S T A  N E W  M E M B E R S

Lindsay Sabella (Warring)
Rachel Lee (Morse)

Nicole Neczesny-Altieri (PHS)
Candice Robinson (PHS)

Anika Watkins (PHS)






We are excited to
welcome you to PCSD!

Good luck and don't
hesitate to reach out for

support!

Trunk or Treat
Thursday, October 28th

Tentatively @ the PHS Parking Lot
Save
Save
Save

the Date

the Date

the Date

PPSTA & CPPD (City of Poughkeepsie Police
Department) are collaborating to provide our PCSD
students a safe, fun activity! Gather your group and

get involved! Be creative! Join in the festivities!

Please contact 2ndvp@ppsta.org
for candy donation and

participation info!



In Remembrance...

National Night Out

an annual community-building
campaign that promotes police-

community partnerships and
neighborhood camaraderie.

 

PPSTA wishes to send 
love and support to
Shanna Andrawis

on the loss of her mother-in-law,
Connie Wong.

We send support and kindness
during this time of grief and

sorrow. 

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

PPSTA recently
participated in and/or

sponsored several local
and union led charitable

events or initiatives. 
 PPSTA is proud to

support the community
that we serve.

The Latino Democratic Committee of
Orange County held their annual Fall
Dinner Dance on Saturday, October 2
at Cafe Internationale at The Ramada.
This year’s honorees included PPSTA's
own retiree & former Executive Board

member, Norma Ramirez. 
 Additionally, the Dutchess County

Latino Committee  with keynote
speaker, NYS Attorney General Latisha
James, honored Norma on October 3rd.

Congratulations, Norma!

Congratulations & PPSTA Love...



¡Un agradecimiento especial a
los maestros que

enriquecieron las experiencias
de sus estudiantes al destacar
el mes de la Herencia Hispana!




Katie Soto

Nick Cedeno

Pam Knittel &
Tiffany

Petagine

Mrs. Rosario, PMS 

Ms. Burke, PMS

Mrs. Bleakley, PMS




Please share your PPSTA Pride & Positivity  with bulletin@ppsta.org.  
We love to celebrate YOU!

Member Musings

TeenTeen
ClosetCloset

Thank you for organizing & managing 
the 'Teen Closet' with and for our 

PCSD students!



Shanna Andrawis, PHS

Jamie Ditata, PHS 

Rachel Birsner, PHS

Annie Coager, PHS

Lori Thompson, PHS

Mercedes Karabec, PHS

A special thank you to the teachers
who continue to enrich their

students' experiences by
highlighting Hispanic Heritage

Month!



October 30th

Party 2-10pm

Food Truck 3-7pm

Wear a costume!

Featuring PPSTA'sown...Joe North!Playing @ King'sCourt!

Tilly Foster loves farms and this one is
GREAT. Come hear them play new

music off of our debut EP "Nor'Easter"
as well as a bunch of other great
originals and bluegrass classics!

...featuring our own~Mike Colucci!

https://www.fishkillfarms.com/


Benefit Trust Coordinator: 



Debbie Kardas
Office hours:  10:30-1:30 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday
Any Questions? 

Call the PPSTA office @ 845-471-3376
or email To benefittrust@ppsta.org




Please note that the PPSTA website will be temporarily down

for rebuilding.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may

cause and look forward to providing members with an

updated, easy-to-use, secure website.  Thank you for your

patience. 

If you have questions regarding your medical and dental

insurance, please reach out to Benefit Trust.  

Assistance is available at: 

PPSTA
Technology

News

The PPSTA Newsletter is the official notification for our membership
regarding all medical and dental insurance information through UMR.  







President Popken
delivers a unified
PPSTA message of

staffing and
safety at the

September BOE
meeting at PHS.

Your PPSTA
Executive Council

meeting with
Randi

Weingarten, AFT
President



https://memberbenefits.nysut.org/

